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JGLINQUENCIES: 

ttTER SAFETY 

The House Committee submitted a recommendation that "Happy Hour" 
prices be reinstated on Friday evenings. During a spirited 
discussion on the subject it was stated that the directors are 
sensitive to the desires of the membership but that the present 
schedule for Happy Hour prices was only recently approved by the 
directors after thoughtful consideration and that it had not been 
in effect long enough to properly evaluate the results. Accordingly, 
Mr. Avery moved, and it was duly seconded and carried, that the ' 
present Happy Hour schedule be continued for another sixty days 
before considering a change. 

Mr. Van Dorn presented a draft of a letter that he proposed to send 
to members whose names have appeared on the delinquent list twice 
this year. The proposal received unanimous approval. 

Several recent aquatic incidents involving club members and/or 
property were reported to illustrate the desirability for improved 
supervision over the beach-front activities; also a formal program 
for water safety. 

ARKING AREA : 

Mr. Van Dorn was requested to explore the possibility of hiring a 
life guard to be on duty during weekends, holidays, and thruout the 
summer period. He was further requested to consult with Red Cross 
officials and other appropriate parties in order to develop a 
formal program to insure adequate water safety measures. The 
results of Mr. Van Dorn's efforts will be reported back to the 
directors for further action. 

The problems associated with rain water in the parking area were 
also discussed. It was agreed that the Buildings and Grounds 
Committee be asked to study the water handling problem and submit a 
proposed solution. 

In the meantime, the manager will institute appropriate procedures 
for his staff in order to reduce the possibility of hazardous 
conditions in the area when it rains. 

ORRESPONDENCE 
Dnald Sorrell: 

. Woollett 

ATOURRMERT 

The contents of a letter addressed to the president Thomas Arnott 
from Regular member Ronald Sorrell was distributed for information. 
Said letter of acceptance of the position of volleyball coach 
without remuneration is attached to and made a part of these 
minutes. The president will acknowledge the letter and extend the 
gratitude of the directors. 

A letter from Regular member W. Woollett dated March 15, 19^6 was 
submitted for discussion. Mr. Woollett protested the increase in 
overnight parking fees. It was decided that the secretary would 
acknowledge Mr. Woollett's letter and point out to him that the 
privilege of overnight parking must be limited to the extent that 
it does not disenfranchise the general membership from use of the 
parking facilities during normal operating hours. 

The meeting was adjourned at 6:10 p.m. 

Donald M. Avery, Secretary 


